
 

MINISTRY NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2018 
 
 

COVERAGE TIME 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 17TH TO SUNDAY, MAY 20TH 

 

 Our next Ministry Schedule will cover the summer months. If you are going to be away during 

the summer months and know the exact dates please call the Parish Office so that you will not be  

scheduled! 
 

VOLUNTEER LECTORS & LITURGICAL MINISTERS  

SIGN-UP SHEETS FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY, February 14th, at 8 am & 7 pm 

HOLY THURSDAY, March 29th, at 7 pm 

GOOD FRIDAY, March 30th, at 2 pm 

EASTER VIGIL (Saturday), March 31st, at 7 pm 

EASTER SUNDAY, April 1st, at 7:30, 9 & 11 am 

 

LECTORS & USHERS need to be here early that weekend! And on Easter!! 

 

LECTORS will be using cycle “B” readings for  Sundays of Lent. 

Lectors are asked to also prepare themselves to help read parts of the Gospel as found in the Breaking 

Bread Hymnal, on Passion/Palm Sunday (page 50) on Good Friday (page 61). 

Lectors need to be prepared to read the Passion along with the Presider and Assembly.  It is very im-

portant that you look over the readings during the previous week and refer to the pronunciation guide for 

some of those interesting names!  We will follow the parish missal for Good Friday & Palm Sunday for 

the gospel. 
 

**Lector’s for 9 am Masses on March 4th, 11th, & 18th are asked to be ready to read the Gospel 

of Cycle “A” with the Priest.  The first and second reading will still be from Cycle “B”. 

Gospels for [March 4th-John 4:15-48, 11th, John-9:1-41 & 18th-John 11:1-45, 9] 
 

USHERS need to be prepared also! 

 

At All Masses, the community will gather in church.  On Palm Sunday, Ushers please distribute palms 

as people arrive in church. 

The Masses on Easter morning are crowded and so your help is much needed in finding seats for   

parishioners and guests and helping out in whatever way you can! 

 

ALL MINISTERS volunteer  on Holy Thursday, Good Fr iday, Easter  Vigil (with exception of  

Lector’s) & Easter Sunday. 

 

ALTER SERVERS please remember  to volunteer  at any masses you attend dur ing the year .   

Fr. Doug greatly appreciates your help, especially on Holy Thursday, Good Friday &  

Easter Vigil.   Please volunteer on the sheets in the sacristy. 
 

Once again, I want to “thank you” for sharing your gifts with your parish family.  May the Lord 

shine through your gifted ministry. 

         

        Blessings to all... 


